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Your Vehicle Identification Number (VIN):  3C7WRN  

 

Recall of brake lights manufactured by Whelen Engineering Co. Inc. 

 

 

Unruh Fire, Inc. values you as a customer and is committed to vehicle quality and safety.  

Therefore, we are voluntarily recalling your vehicle, a 2018 Dodge with the VIN shown above.  

A defective brake light may have been installed on your vehicle.  

 

 

The Issue: The brake light may activate if there is a transient voltage on the brake input line 

but can be returned to normal operation when a brake input is applied and then 

removed.  

 

What will Unruh Fire do: Upon request provide a free replacement product and support 

services. 

 

What should you do: If you believe your truck is affected by the defective brake light 

please contact Unruh Fire, Inc. at 800-856-7080.  

 

 

Thank you for your attention to this issue. 

 

Your Unruh Fire Sales Team 




